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  RICHMOND - Dr. Antionette V. Irving, Sheriff, and the Richmond City Sheriff’s Office are partnering with 

various public safety agencies, community leaders, and corporate partners for our Trunk or Treat Halloween 

Celebration on Thursday, October 31st from 6 pm-8 pm. This event will be held in the parking lot of the 

Richmond City Justice Center located at 1701 Fairfield Way Richmond, Virginia 23223.  

This event is to help provide parents with a safe and fun experience for children on Halloween. Children of all 

ages can dress up and be judged for their creative costumes. While getting to see all the amazing costumes, kids 

from the community will have the opportunity to receive candy from each vehicle. Also, as a bonus, the 

Richmond City Sheriff’s Office will be conducting fingerprints for Child IDs to give to all parents for the safety 

of their children. 

All of our participating partners joined us in our efforts by generously donating candy. As an added measure of 

safety all of the candy received will be pre-scanned by the Richmond City Sheriff’s Office. Our setup will be a 

little different this year due to the onsite construction, however, you are still able to park at the Oliver Hill 

Courts Building, along Fairfield Way between Accommodation Street and Oliver Hill Way.  

Please come out and decorate your trunk as the children walk around and collect their treats. Prizes will be 

given to the most decorative and creative trunks.  

The goal of this event is to provide a safe outlet for children and parents to come and enjoy on Halloween night. 
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